
From: Prosper, Terrie D.
Sent: 3/28/2014 3:39:36 PM
To: Prosper, Terrie D. (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: CPUC and ARB To Announce the California Climate Credit (teleconference 

3/31/14, 11 a.m.): CPUC and ARB Media Advisory

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
ADVISORY

MEDIA

Media Contacts:
Terrie Prosper, CPUC, 415.703.1366, news@cpuc.ca.gov

Stanley Young, ARB, 916.956.9409, svoung@arb.ca.gov

CPUC AND ARB TO ANNOUNCE 
THE CALIFORNIA CLIMATE CREDIT

SAN FRANCISCO, March 28, 2014 - The California Public Utilities Commission 
(CPUC) and the California Air Resources Board (ARB) will hold a news teleconference 
to announce the California Climate Credit, which is part of the State of California’s 
effort to reduce greenhouse gas emissions and slow global warming.

WHAT: Teleconference for media

Monday, March 31,2014, 11 a.m. PSTWHEN:

Teleconference will begin at 11 a.m. PSTWHERE:

Redacted

Redacted

Phone lines will open at 10:50 a.m. PST

WHO: CPUC President Michael R. Peevey and ARB Chairman Mary D
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Nichols

Background: The California Climate Credit is part of California’s efforts to fight 
climate change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions. The credit is from a State 
government program that requires power plants and other large industries to pay for 
permits when they put carbon pollution in the air. For more information go to:

Vorg/dimatecredit.www.energyupgt

###

Terrie Prosper

Director, News and Public Information Office

California Public Utilities Commission
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